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Minutes of June 9, 2014 Meeting

Members In attendance:  Nicholas Beaudoin, Valarie Beaudoin, Leona Brahen, Leslie Duthie and Victoria Prior
Absent:  Bill Dominick


The minutes of the May 19, 2014 meeting were reviewed and, after motion duly made by Ms. Duthie and seconded by Ms. Prior, were approved,

Update on Donation of Trees by Ken Gagne

Ms. Duthie reported that she awaiting a call back from Mr. Gagne and would report on progress to Committee at the next meeting.

Update on Becoming a Tree City

The Committee agreed to wait until after the new Selectman was elected to begin the process of becoming a tree city.  Update will be provided at the August meeting.

M-PACT

Ms. Beaudoin reported that she had spoken with M-PACT and they were willing to do a taping for the tree committee.  Ms. Duthie suggested a PowerPoint presentation on camera which would include the ordering process for private and public trees.  An update will provided at the August meeting.

Ms. Duthie mentioned that several trees were needed to be replaced that the Committee had planted and the Committee agreed that replacements should be provided in the fall planting.

Ms. Beaudoin reported that money was proposed to be added to the new bond bill.  Ms. Brahen agreed to post a notice on Face book asking for followers to contact Senator Brewer in support of the bond bill.

Ms. Duthie asked the Committee to consider a fruit tree event for the fall.  The Committee agreed to discuss this in the August discussion of the fall plantings.

DCR grants were discussed and it was agreed that more information would be gathered for review by the Committee at a later date.

Ms. Brahen reminded Committee members that the Committee had voted to return to the second Tuesday of each month for meetings.  Ms. Beaudoin suggested that the Committee take the month of the July off and the next meeting would be on August 12, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.


After motion duly made and seconded, the meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Lee Brahen, Secretary
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